
PUBLIC HEARING - proPOSED USE REVENUE SHARING
January 27, 1981

The first of two required public hearings on proposed use of 1981 Revenue
Sharing Funds was called to order at 7:30 PM by President Shea1er. Those attend-
ing included, Messrs. Heflin, Cluck, Delzingaro, Ditzler, Swope, Witt, Mayor
Lightner, Charles Sterner, John D. Lawve~, Jr., Barry Hallett, Roy Thomas and
1.fi.keSanders from "1GE!'. .

Barry Hallett representing Gettysburg Fire Company reported the department
would appreciate any additional financial assistance Council could Bee fit to
give them•

.Roy Thomas, speaking as a tax payer, reported he was sorr,ythat more people
hadn't attended. He inquired about the Police Department "budget and whether
Council planned to increase the number of policemen. He also reported he would
like to-see Council adopt a mercantile tax.

Mr. Sterner explained the proposed use of the funds and read a letter the
Borough had received from the Office of the Aging.

Hearing adjourned at 7:50 P.M.
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